HOMELAND SECURITY AND P—
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT Emergency: 630-682-7207

www.dupageco.org/oem

June 21%, 2016

Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System
Executive Director Jim Page

1701 E. Main Street

Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Executive Director Page,
I wanted to thank you and your organization for the critical support provided on May
25 and 26, 2016 at the Service Employees International Union “Fight for $15” rally at

the McDonald’s Corporation.

Please find the enclosed thank you letters to those at the ILEAS who provided the very
best service.

With Gratitude,

William Babyar
Director

CC: Mr. Russ Gentry

Homeland Security and Emergency Management, 418 N. County Farm Road, Wheaton, lllinois 60187






